Federal Building
701 Camino del Rio
Durango, Colorado 81301

CERTIFIED MAIL May 23, 1979
UBN REC REQUES

Jack A. Cole
P. 0. Box 191
Farmington, New Mexico 87401

Dear Mr. Cole:

Field inspections indicate that Well No. 6 Apache Hills, located in
section 17, T. 23 N., R. 3 W., NMPM, on Jicarilla Contract No. 396

was not drilled at the location of the environmental inspection
conducted September 18, 1978. The survey stake at the environmental
inspection and the Application for Permit to Drill showed the location
to be 990 feet from the north and 1850 feet from the west lines of
gection 17. Subsequent inspections indicate that the well was drilled
200-300 feet south of the staked location and that it may now be an
unorthodox gas well.

Pursuant to Title 30 CFR 221.7, 221.57, and 221.58, you are given
thirty (30) days from receipt of this letter to file six copies of a
plat showing a survey subsequent to May 1, 1979. Failure to comply with
this requirement will subject you to assessment of liquidated damages
pursuant to 30 CFR 221,54 (a), (c¢), and (Jj).

Sincerely yours,

{Orig. Sgd.) C. A. BARRICK
Carl A. Barrick

cc: NMOCC Aztec”
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